
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings of the day! 
It is being observed that a large number of students of Grade VI to X do not bring their Martial Art, 
Swimming Costume etc. when asked they come up with different excuses. Identifying the real cases 
having health issues becomes difficult for us. 
If your ward is unwell & unwilling to do an activity then he/she needs to bring a written consent from 
his/her parent failing which he will not be allowed to skip the activity.   
 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 
 
Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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